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Carol Meise
496 west rd
Radford, NH 03221

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This project is being shoved down our throats.  It will ruin our scenery and the tourism that comes with
it. It is environmentally destructive. And Eversource apparently thinks it has the SEC in its pockets.
Please show them you will vote with the people and not corporate interest.

Sincerely,
Carol Meise
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